
-%vas surrotunded by a miotley, fan-
tastical life, by the conmmonpiace
figures of the towvnsrnen o! luis
native place, instead of a beautiful,
nobly-developed southern type o!
humanity. Neither is it suffi-
,ciently expiained by the fact, that,
in the wrinkled, uneasy fali o! the
folds o! bis drapery, lie yielded to
the influence o! tbe w'oci1-engrav-
ing of bis time. His country-
,man, Peter VTischecr, w~as able
gDcradually to overcorne both in-
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fluences in bis creations, and to,
wvork bis way to a purer style re-
plete wvit1i beauty.

It is most apparent tbiat tbere
*existed in Durer a spiritual affinity
with tbose cbaracteristic features
o! life. It is the fantastic ten-
dency of bis time, wvbiclb in hirn
reaches its culrninating point of
expression, makring necessary not
only ail those extravagances o!
forni, but also the inexhaustible
-%vealth and depthi o! bis produc-

wvill not be impossible tor us to,
arrive at a comnprehiension of his
artistie mianner, so g enuinely
national, lu spite of its deficienicies.
We shail then find that hardiy any
master bias scattered with so, lavish
a hand ail tbat the soul lias con-
ceived of fervid feeling or pathos,
ail that thoughit hias grasped of
wvbat is strongr or sublime, ail that
thue imagination lias conceived of
poetic wveaIth; that in no one bias
tbe deptli and power of the Ger-
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tiveness. Both in imn are insep-
arable; and both must, of neces-
sity, be sinitltaneously accepted.
.f-arsli and repellant as inucb rnay
appear to us at first sighit, it is
e.Nactly biere that the power that
dwells in truth, depth and fervour
o! sentiment comipels our admira-
tion.

I! even Iltalian masters, like
Raphaei, couid flot refrain from
off eriiug tlueir bornage to, the
zgreatiuess o! the Germian artist, it
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